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435 Sixth Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvansa
15219

July 29, 1980

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Licensing
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

SUBJECT: Beaver Valley Power Station - Unit No. 2
Docket No. 50-412
NRC Licensing Review Priorities

In your letter to all applicants for Operating Licenses and
Construction Permit Holders dated July 11, 1980, you requested certain
information from us so you could establish priorities for licensing
reviews.

The date we plan to apply for an Operating License (FSAR and ER) is
December 31, 1982. Our present best estimate of the construction
completion date and our target date of start of fuel load for Beaver
valley Power Station Unit No. 2 is December 31, 1985.

DUQUESNE LIGHT COMPANY

By ' *

E. p. Woolever
Vice President

cc: Mr. A. Schwencer
Mr. K. Jabbour
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